

NEWS ON THE WIND

Investing in Green Energy. Strengthening Local Communities.



LATEST NEWS

There are currently 32 of 34 turbines at various stages of turbine assembly. Of these 32 turbines, 29 have been topped to the hub, 20 of those have been erected with a completed blade set. There are still over I90 people working on the project daily and there have been approximately 345, 000 man hours clocked to date.





COMMUNITY LIAISON COMMITTEE

Our next CLC meeting will be Monday March 23rd from 6:00-8:00 pm at the Vaughan United Church (on New Ross Rd, near intersection of Hwy I4). All are welcome

TURBINE DELIVERIES

To date we have delivered 32 turbines. Due to the inclement weather over the past few weeks, the delivery schedule has not been as consistent as it has in the past. We aim to have all turbines delivered to site by March 8th.

Due to winter weather we have asked the component truck drivers to drive slowly and ask that local drivers use the same caution when approaching the delivery trucks.

A big thank you goes to local residents for being so patient while we deliver our final turbines to site.

NEW ROUND OF SPONSORSHIP FUNDING

After a successful first two rounds of grant requests, the Sponsorship Committee is ready to accept a THIRD round of funding applications. Grants of up to \$7,500 will be awarded and applications must be submitted by 5pm on April 30th.

The application form can be found on our website beginning the week of March 9th at:

www.southcanoewind.com/Communitv.aspx

Applications can be submitted to PO Box 248, New Ross, NS BOJ 2MO or by email to

maryfrances.lynch@minasenergy.com



IN THE COMMUNITY

On the 23rd of February, grade 7 and 8 students at the New Ross Consolidated School held their annual science fair. Debbie Innes, a CLC member, technology expert and the manager of the Upper Vaughn CAP site, as well as Mary-Frances Lynch, the South Canoe Community Relations Manager were on-hand to judge the student projects. Congratulations to all the participants!



We will be mailing out a bundle of the monthly newsletters on a quarterly basis. Monthly digital copies are available electronically. Let us know if you'd like to be added to the electronic distribution list.



CONTACT US - This newsletter, and others to follow, will keep you informed of project planning as well as what is happening on site. Please visit www.southcanoewind.com to view previous newsletters and feel free to contact Mary-Frances Lynch at (902) 684-II04 or info@southcanoewind.com to learn more about the project.